RECYCLE

YOUR CHRISTMAS TREE

City crews will be picking up Christmas trees at
NO CHARGE during the week of:

January 3 — 6, 2017

All lights, stands and decorations must be removed
prior to trees being picked up.

Trees must be placed along the curb within the
dates shown above. Trees put out after the event
may incur a fee for pick up.

Please do not put your tree in your garbage can.

Reminder — burn barrels are prohibited in the City Limits.

Inquiries may be directed to 541-938-8270, 8272 or 8274 Monday-Friday 7 a.m. to 12 noon and 1 p.m. to 4 p.m.
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